McKownville Improvement Association
Online Meeting
Wednesday, November 16, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.

Due to scheduled maintenance at the Hampton Inn our November meeting will be held online only. Following
updates from Town Supervisor Peter Barber and Biagio DelVillano from Delaware Engineering, Guilderland
Highway Superintendent Gregory Wier will speak to us about his department’s responsibilities and answer
questions from the audience. Special thanks to Delaware Engineering for kindly hosting the meeting for us this
month.

When scheduled, our spring 2023 meeting dates will be announced by an email notice and on our website.

To join the meeting by computer:
No password is required for this meeting. Beginning shortly before 7:00 p.m. you may join the meeting by
carefully typing the following address:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88311531232
Then enter Meeting ID: 883 1153 1232

To join the meeting by cell phone:

Dial: 1 646 8769923

Then enter Meeting ID: 883 1153 1232

Other news:

At our October meeting, County Legislator Mickey Cleary reminded us that Albany County residents are invited to
respond to the American Rescue Plan Act Funding Survey. Responses are due by November 16th:
https://www.albanycounty.com/Home/Components/News/News/2054/59

Supervisor Peter Barber described the improvements at Abele Park and told us that the project to install new
sidewalks in Town is nearly complete, and that we now have close to nine miles of sidewalks extending from the
eastern end of Western Avenue all the way to the new roundabout on Carman Road. The continuation of the public
hearing on the proposed law intended to preserve native trees originally scheduled for November 1st was postponed,
and will most likely be added to the agenda for the December 6th Town Board meeting. Delaware Engineering told
us that the contractor expects to complete all of the storm sewer installation work this year, weather permitting. Lawn
restoration will be finished in the spring, and the Town will pave the affected streets sometime next year. Storm sewer
work has since begun on Norwood Street.

Stuyvesant Plaza will host a number of free events this holiday season, beginning on November 20th with a holiday
stroll, carriage rides, a roving Santa Claus, and a tree lighting ceremony at 5:00 p.m.

Subscribing to our email list:

If you don’t yet subscribe to our email list but would like to receive occasional updates from us, please go to the
webpage https://mckownville.org/MIAallsubunsub.html (or use the link to this form on the Meetings page of the
website) and submit your request. Be sure also to respond to the confirmation email message; if this does not
appear in your inbox soon after making your request, please check your spam/junk folder
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